
Belleville First United Methodist 

Church is a Methodist-Christian    

denomination that traces its roots 

back to the revival movement of 

John and Charles Wesley.     

Our mission is to prayerfully  

SEEK God, 

GROW in faith, 

LOVE and  

SERVE others 

For the transformation of lives! 

Encouraging others through scholar-

ships in one avenue of meeting this 

mission. 

 

Contact Us 

(785) 527-5608 

adminoffice@bellevillefumc.com 

www.bellevillefumc.org 

First United Methodist Church 

2013 M Street 

Belleville, KS 66935 

“Finally, be strong in the 
Lord and in the strength of 
his power.” Ephesians 6:10 
 

THANK YOU! 

Thank you to those church members 

and individuals for the generous do-

nations that keep this program alive. 

To learn more about giving to the 

Scholarship Program, please contact 

the FUMC office at      

(785)527-5608 or                                   

adminoffice@bellevillefumc.com 



The FUMC Scholarship Program 

is a way for church members to 

express their love, concern, & 

support, for those planning to 

further their education beyond 

H.S. Interested persons may pick 

up an application in the church 

office or access it online at 

www.bellevillefumc.com. 

 

Applicants are asked to write a 

personal letter to the Scholarship 

Committee. The letter should  de-

scribe how the FUMC or their 

Christian faith has been meaning-

ful in their lives AND should de-

scribe how they plan to use the 

scholarship for their education & 

career goals.  

 Completed applications are due 

in the church office by March 15. 

Creating Futures 

Initially funded in the 1980’s by   

Wilson Scott Family, the FUMC 

Scholarship Program continues to be 

funded through donations that are 

administered by the FUMC Endow-

ment Committee. A select number of 

$2000 scholarships are awarded each 

year to qualifying applicants who are     

planning to further their education 

beyond high school. Contact the 

church office or church website for 

an application. Applications are due 

in the church office by March 15 

each year. 

Applicant Qualifications 

 Be a member of FUMC or have 

an affiliated with the church or 

Christian faith 

 Be a graduate of an accredited 

secondary school 

 Be enrolled or plan to be en-

rolled in an accredited post-

secondary institution 

 Maintain a GPA of 2.5 on a 4.0 

scale 

 Demonstrate good citizenship 

and character 

 Show potential for successful 

completion of chosen education 

path 

Scholarship Mission 

To support FUMC youth and others 
of Christian faith in seeking higher 

educational and career goals in 
keeping with our Methodist mission 

of 

OPEN HEARTS, OPEN DOORS, 

OPEN MINDS 


